Periodicals Postage Paid at San Diego, California. Pu weekly at Kiwanis Club of San Diego, 3276 Rosecrans Suite 202, San Diego, California 92110-4893, (619) 22 mnbe 14, 1920. Subscription price \$4.00 per year in a end address change to Kiwanis Club of San Dieno Trifina

KIWANIS CLUB OF SAN DIEGO

TUESDAY AT NOON

Meeting at the U.S. Grant Hotel 326 Broadway, San Diego, CA 92101

Next Meeting: December 7, 2004

Program:Navy League 100 years +

Guest Speaker:
Dr. Fred C. Orton
National Director, San Diego Council
Navy League of the United States

Chairman of the Day Jim Melvin Principal Financial Group

Invocator: Chris Pare

Coming up Next: December 14, 2004

Program:
Chief Bill Lansdowne
San Diego Police Department



......Dr. Fred Orton

Since its founding in 1902, with the enthusiastic cooperation, support and personal funding of Theodore Roosevelt, the Navy league has promoted the need for strength in American sea power. Having served as the Assistant Secretary of the Navy and as the recipient of both the Nobel Peace Prize and Medal of Honor, he fully understood that superior sea power sustains peace and is a deterrent to war.

The Navy League has grown from these wise roots to become the foremost citizens' organization to serve, support and stand with all U.S. sea service—the Navy, Marine Corps, Coast Guard and U.S. Flag Merchant marine.

Dr. Fred Orton holds both a Master of Science in mathematics and a Doctor of Business Administration Degree. He was a Good Will Ambassador for the San Diego Chamber of Commerce, as a volunteer, for 8 years. He has been in the San Diego Host Lions Club since 1985 and in 2001, was appointed as a National Director for the Navy League of the United States.

Fred is the oldest of 10 children & has 2 children and 5 grand children; the oldest of which is enlisting in the Navy this year.

NOTEWORTHY ITEMS

"Our good member Monica
Ball, who happens also to be
President of the UpLift/Kids at
Heart Board brought the Project Director and a fellow
Board Member to accept our
annual donation of \$2500 toward the Tutoring program
and a matching grant of
\$1500 towards a new Latina
Teen program.

-Not only did our good member Capt. Stephen Ball, Salvation Army, accept with thanks our support for Camping in the amount of \$2500, but he was proud to accept two new program support checks for the Kroc Center Literacy Center and the Door of Hope's Love of Reading program. -DON'T FORGET TO REMEM-**RER** the annual Foundation Pledge Drive-many have already taken care of our Foundation obligation. Let's really strive to make it a 100% participation drive this year. OKAY??

-Our pal, Stephen All is a bona fide AUTHOR and to prove it he brought a sample of his latest work and good member Charlie Coleman snatched them all up.

SDKIWANIS@SBCGLOBAL.NET

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY

We have decided to go all out in support of the needy enlisted families who turn each year to the ASYMCA for fixings for Christmas dinner and gifts for the children and this year we not only will put up \$40 per person for Prime Rib or Salmon but an unwrapped toy for the ASYMCA's children is also necessary.

DON'T FORGET DECEMBER 2, 2004 6PM TO 10PM CHRISTMAS PARTY LIGHTHOUSE -SUBBASE DRINKS.....DINNER.....DANCING



DRUE JORDAN

Real Estate Lending Cell: (619) 851-9909 888-51-LABOR

Bus: (619) 858-6430 Fax: (619) 858-6439
3530 Camino del Rio North, Suite 101 • San Diego, CA 92108
| ladrue@unionlender.com | www.unionlender.com | www.un

2004-2005 CLUB OFFICERS

DOUGLAS FROST	President President
PERSIDA DRAKULICH	Immediate Past President
TOM BAUER	First Vice President
LADRUE JORDAN	Second Vice President
HARRY FRELS	Executive Vice President
CHARLIE COLEMAN	Secretary
CONNY JAMISON	Treasurer

EXECUTIVE OFFICE

3276 Rosecrans Street, Suite 202 San Diego, California 92110-4893 Telephone: (619) 222-1924 • Fax: (619) 222-7938 Email: sdkiwanis@sbcglobal.net Website: www.kiwanisclubsandiego.org

JUNE PREWITT, Administrative Secretary

NO BIRTHDAYS TO CELEBRATE THIS WEEK

'SAD SAC'

VIC HALL, we would have loved to have seen our old friend and to give him \$300, BUT NOT TO BE. Next week \$350.

Every Tuesday meeting starting MAY 8 we have drawn a name of a Member from a hat IF that member is there -AND-has paid \$2 to get into the drawing...that member will win \$100 (+ weekly \$50 incremental increases) But IF you miss out you will be the <u>SAD SAC</u> in the next Tidings.